From:
 Chris

 To:
 HEE Exhibits

 Subject:
 HB3350 support

**Date:** Monday, June 17, 2019 1:16:18 PM

## To whom it may concern,

As a 30 year citizen of northeast Portland I find that one of the greatest annoyances is the use of gas powered leaf blowers. Many homes in our neighborhood use yard services and on any given day the cacophony of noise from these devices makes sitting on our porch or deck impossible. I have witnessed someone chasing a single leaf across the street in an attempt to corral it and this is pure madness. The air quality impact of the exhaust and the dust are shameful and not in keeping with Oregon standards of environmental consciousness. Please consider joining other American communities in putting an end to this harmful practice, there are other reasonable alternatives.

Thanks for your consideration

Christopher Hall

Portland

Sent from my iPhone